Non-Tenure Track Faculty Committee 

Report to the Faculty Assembly

Friday May 13, 2011
Committee members: Suzanne Cook (LAS/Languages and Cultures), Ceil Malek (LAS/English), Laura Marshall (Education), Trellis Moore, Co-Chair (Beth-El), Mary Bethe Neely (LAS/Chemistry), Sheri Trumpfheller, Co-Chair (Business/Accounting)
Committee Meetings: Last Friday of every month at 1:15 in Dwire.
1.  Status of Rights and Responsibilities document:

The Committee presented the document to the Associate Deans on April 26th with excellent results. Associate Deans accepted the content of the document with some edits which the Committee accepted. The service requirement for Instructors outlined in the document will require some changes in LAS. Jim Burkhart and Rex Welshon will work within LAS in making the necessary changes.  The Committee co-chairs will continue to work with David Moon to determine the next steps and anticipate eventual implementation as Campus Policy early in the fall, giving LAS time to prepare and implement changes. 

2.  Senior Instructor merit:
The motion from the Committee regarding Senior Instructor promotion amounts is under consideration in P&B. 
3.  Website:

The Committee is working on re-design of the NTTF website and has preliminary layout and content and anticipates going live early in the fall semester. The Committee is still investigating the method for updating and maintaining the NTTF website.

4.  Plans for next AY:
· Website running and updating procedures in place

· Bylaws for the NTTF Committee

· Open Forum for all campus NTTF

· Survey of Deans in preparation for the NTTF Bi-Annual report

· Outreach to assist Colleges in implementing NTTF Rights and Responsibilities policy

